COP Y.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, Nl

20th July, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your memorandum of the 9th instant
respecting the steamer "MOERDIJK" , and in reply I have to say
that in view of the Owners!' intimation that the vessel 1s laid
up end that thny nave not yet decided what they will do in
regard to tm/gisenl gurvey No.,5 , the committee, who have
nad the case before them, have deferred consideration of

the same for & short time.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours failthfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM »
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